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15th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to announce that Year 4 will be swimming during the autumn 2024 and spring 2025 terms.  
Our aim is to ensure every child is a competent swimmer before they leave us in Year 6.  This will start on 
Friday 13th September 2024 at Carn Brea Leisure Centre. 
 
Your child will need a swimming kit clearly named, comprising of a costume for girls and trunks for boys 
(please note NO board shorts or separates).  Goggles and a swim hat are also recommended. We would also 
like to remind children not to wear jewellery and that long hair must be tied up on swimming days. 
 
Your child will be swimming for 12 sessions in the Autumn term on the following dates:  
September 13th, 20th 27th  
October 4th, 11th, 18th  
November 8th, 15th, 22nd 29th 

December 6th, 13th 
 
Your child will be swimming for 11 sessions in the Spring term on the following dates: 
January 10th, 17th, 24th, 31st  
February 7th, 14th, 28th  
March 7th, 14th, 21st, 28th  
 
The lessons are at the beginning of the day. Please ensure your child arrives to school on time by 8.30am as 
transport will leave promptly at 9am. 
 
Swimming is an important part of your child’s compulsory education and every child will be supported to 
take part in all lessons. To keep the costs down we are not hiring a coach each week. Your child will be 
transported by minibus and / or staff cars. The cost will be £2.00 for each session, paid in advance via 
ParentPay by 6 instalments throughout the Autumn and Spring terms. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Ms Susannah Storey 
Headteacher 
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